
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,   Head Teacher’s Comments 
We have had another super-productive week at school. The children have been busy with their learning in class, 
we are very impressed. 
 
On Wednesday we joined Father Darren for our Easter Mass. It was lovely being back in Church and, as ever, 
your children behaved impeccably.  
 
On Thursday, the Easter bunny called into school for a socially distanced visit. Thanks again to our amazing PFA 
for buying every child an Easter egg - their smiles said it all.  
 
Our Easter tombola has raised over £100. Thank you for all your generous contributions. Using the money 
raised, the children will be able to help us choose some new playground equipment for the new term.  
 
The governors are glad to let you know that, along with all seven other schools considering conversion to 
academy status from September, they voted in favour of St Cuthbert’s converting to academy status and 
joining the Mater Christi Multi Academy Trust.  I can confirm that the Academy Order has now been received 
and that the Diocese are helping us move forward in readiness for a September conversion date.  Your children, 
as has been said before, will see no noticeable  change in their day to day experience at St Cuthbert’s.  
However, as part of a family of schools rooted in the gospel values, we will all draw strength from our 
togetherness in Christ. 

Please remember that school returns on April 12th. The summer term is a busy one with lots  
happening (including forest school, after school clubs and swimming for KS2). Please keep an 
eye out for letters and for diary dates. 
 
Have a peaceful Easter and we look 
forward to welcoming you back on 
Monday the 12th of April. 
 
God Bless and stay safe, 
             
Mrs Bone and Mrs Tansey  
Head of School & Executive Head    
 

  

   ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception 100% 
Year 1  100% 
Year 2  100% 
Year 3  100% 
Year 4  100% 
Year 5      96% 
Year 6      93% 

WOW! YR, Y1, 
Y2, Y3 & Y4 
100% again 
this week!! DIARY – APRIL 2021 

Monday 12th of April School Opens for Summer Term, 8.45am 
Monday 19th of April Whole school forest sessions  
Friday 23rd  of April KS2 swimming, pm 
 
CLUBS 
Theme Day Starting Years Cost 
Sports Mondays 19/04/2021 Year 2 upwards Free 
Football Fridays 16/04/2021 Year 2 upwards Free 
 

Thanks to our amazing PFA for buying an Easter egg for 
every child - their smiles said it all 

 

 
MENU 1 

 
Week 

beginning 
Monday 12th of 

April 2021 


